
Picolata Crossing Elementary School Parents, 
 
I am happy to welcome you to the Village Extended Day before school and after school program 
at Picolata Crossing Elementary.  Thank you for giving me the opportunity to share a part of 
your child’s life along with you.  I look forward to this opportunity. 
 
My name is Marianne Stephens and I am the Program manager for the extended day program 
at Picolata Crossing Elementary.  Here is a little bit about me.  I was born and raised in 
Indianapolis, Indiana, where I also attended IUPUI and earned a bachelor’s degree in physical 
education.  Before my career with Village Extended Day in January, 2019, I worked with the 
Boys & Girls Clubs of Indianapolis(BGCI) for 20 years.  I started as a youth development 
professional working directly with the youth in the gym, art room, learning center & games room.  
After graduating college, I earned my position as the Site Director of one of BGCI’s after school 
programs in the Indianapolis Public School system where I remained until I made the move to 
Florida in 2018. 
 
I am single and live with my cat, Basil.  In my spare time, you can find me supporting the many 
sports teams from Indiana: my high school alma mater, Indiana University, Indianapolis Colts, 
Indiana Fever, Indiana Pacers and many more.  I am trying to get on the Jaguars bandwagon :). 
You can also find me attending and volunteering at my church in Julington Creek.   
 
Each school year promises to be exciting and full of new opportunities for learning, growth and 
having FUN for your children.  Please contact me if you have any questions and/or concerns.  
My contact information is listed below. 
 
All the best, 
 
Marianne Stephens 
Program Manager, Picolata Crossing Elementary Extended Day 
marianne@villageextendedday.com 
904-615-4415 
 


